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Siguiri Gold Investor Update 

Siguiri Gold Corporation (“Siguiri Gold” or the “Company”) is pleased to provide an update on its 
permitting and other activities in Guinea. 

The Company remains confident that its permits will be granted. Over recent months, the Guinean 
Government has continued to make progress in strengthening its mining title system, with a focus 
on transparency and implementing improved underlying processes. 

Importantly, the Minister of Mines has advised Siguiri Gold’s in-country team that the Government is 
working towards resuming the granting of permits in October. This timeline has also been confirmed 
publicly in a recent interview (click image below to view), providing the Company with increased 
clarity around the path forward. 

To view the video, click image above or go to https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AmfbKfUGk4c 

Following the anticipated granting of its permits, Siguiri Gold intends to proceed with an IPO as soon 
as practical. The Company believes that this represents a logical next step to support the 
advancement of its projects and to provide a platform for future growth. 

The Siguiri Gold Project continues to present as an exciting, advanced gold exploration project. The 
Company looks forward to unlocking this value for shareholders as the permitting process 
progresses. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AmfbKfUGk4c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AmfbKfUGk4c
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For more information  
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